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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

DATE: Thursday, December 30, 2021 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT FROM THE WINDOW ROCK DISTRICT COURT  

 

The Window Rock District Court and Administrative Office of the Courts building in Window Rock, 

Ariz., is closed beginning December 28, 2021, at 3:30 p.m. to January 3, 2022, at 1:00 p.m.   

 

The Window Rock District Court will temporarily operate out of the hearing room at the Butler building 

located next to the Navajo Nation Vital Records Office in Window Rock, Arizona. The Window Rock 

District Court may be contacted by telephone at (928) 206-7469 or email at nnwrcourt@navajo-nsn.gov. 

 

All court hearings will be held by teleconference until further notice. 

 

In-person filing will not be available until further notice. Documents may be filed with the Window 

Rock District Court by email, fax, mail, or drop box. Facsimile may be sent to Dilkon Judicial District at 

(928) 657-8146 until further notice. Documents filed with the Window Rock District Court by email, fax 

or drop box outside regular court hours will be received the next business day.  

 

The mailing address for the Window Rock District Court is P.O. Box 5520, Window Rock, AZ 86515. 

 

The Navajo Nation uses a sender verification system to eliminate spam, bulk, and malicious emails. If 

you email the courts from a non-Navajo Nation email address, make sure to verify your email address by 

following the instructions sent back to you by email. This will allow for your email to go through to the 

intended recipient. 

 

To pay a fine or fee, mail a money order payable to the “Navajo Nation” to the mailing address. Include 

citation/court document and contact information. All fines or fees sent will be processed as received on 

the postmarked date.  

 

The instructions in this public service announcements are intended only for the time period that the court 

or program is affected by closure. If there are any questions, please contact the District Court by 

telephone or email. 

 

The Judicial Branch thanks the public for their patience. For the latest information and announcements, 

please visit www.courts.navajo-nsn.gov.  
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